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RESOURCE MANAGEMENT SUBMITTAL DEADLINE 
 

LNU Lightning Complex Fire – Fire Debris and Ash  Removal 
Right of Entry and Work Plan submittal deadline: 

extended to February 1, 2021                            
 

The potential for widespread toxic exposures and threats to public health and the environment 
exists in the aftermath of the LNU Lightning Complex Fire. Debris and ash from residential 
structure fires can contain hazardous substances and the health effects of hazardous substances 
releases after a wildfire are well documented. Exposure to hazardous substances may lead to 
acute and chronic health effects, and may potentially cause long-term public health and 
environmental impacts. 
 
Properties which experienced damage to structures due to the LNU Lightning Complex 
Fire are required to clean up the property to State and local standards. 
Cleanup may be completed by submittal and approval of: 
 
EITHER a Right of Entry application to allow local, State, and federal contractors to perform 

the cleanup at no cost to the property owner,  
 
OR  a private Work Plan which describes how private contractors hired by the property
  owner will complete the cleanup. 
 
 
Pursuant to Ordinance No. 2020-1813U, which was adopted by the Solano County Board of 
Supervisors on October 27, 2020, the deadline to submit either a Right of Entry or Work Plan 
application has been extended to: 

February 1, 2021 
 
Properties for which no Right of Entry or private Work Plan has been received by February 
1, 2021 will be enrolled in the Summary Abatement process whereby the property will be 
cleaned up and the property owners invoiced for that service. 
 
 
Right of Entry and Work Plan applications can be downloaded from the County website at 
www.solanocounty.com/lnucleanup, or can be obtained by calling Resource Management at 
(707) 784-6765. 
 
 
 
Notice Posted: 12/19/2020 
 
Notice Revised: 1/8/2021 – the previous submittal deadline of 1/15/2021 was extended to 
2/1/2021 by CalOES, the lead State agency, on 1/7/2021. 
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